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Budget Committee 
City Hall, 10th Floor, West 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2  

October 23, 2009  

To:  Executive Committee  

From:  Budget Committee  

Subject: Recommended 2010 Solid Waste Rates  

Recommendation:  

The Budget Committee recommended to the Executive Committee that:  

1. City Council approve the 2010 Residential Solid Waste Rates and Solid Waste 
Management Fees for Agencies, Boards, Commissions, Departments and Schools, 
as set out in Appendix A of the report (October 16, 2009) from the General Manager, 
Solid Waste Management Services and the Deputy City Manager and Chief Financial 
Officer.  

Decision Advice and Other Information:  

The Budget Committee held a public meeting on October 21, 2009, and notice was given in 
accordance with the Municipal Code Chapter 441, Fees and Charges.   

Background:  

The Budget Committee on October 23, 2009, considered a report (October 16, 2009) from the 
General Manager, Solid Waste Management Services and the Deputy City Manager and Chief 
Financial Officer, entitled “Recommended 2010 Solid Waste Rates”.  

The following persons addressed the Budget Committee on October 21, 2009:  

- Scott Grieve, Toronto Catholic District School Board; 
- Brad Butt, Greater Toronto Apartment Association; 
- Councillor Janet Davis, Ward 31 Beaches-East York; and 
- Councillor Karen Stintz, Ward 16 Eglinton-Lawrence.      
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